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"Un le s s  the  Lo rd  bu i ld s  the  hou se ,
    tho s e  who  bu i ld  i t  l abo r  in  va in .
Un le s s  the  Lo rd  wat che s  ove r  the  c i ty ,
    the  wat chman s tays  awake  in  va in "

PSALM 127 : 1



  After learning in September that Safe Haven Children's home

would be required to vacate the home they were living in, we

joined with them in prayer believing that the Lord would

intervene and provide a new space for all of the children and

the Munir family. Right before the start of the new year we

received great news from Pakistan that a new home had been

rented, and a move in date set for early January!  While the last

year presented many challenges, we are so proud of the faith

and perseverance that everyone at Safe Haven Home has

shown. We ask that you join us in encouraging them and

believing that the best is yet to come! God is opening doors in

Pakistan for His word to go out and His love to reach even the

children who the world has turned their back on.

Safe
Haven
Home

Hear from the
Munir family...

We Need Your
Help

 "Just this week we have received calls

about two more families with orphan

children. One family is a group of

four siblings whose mother and

father passed away. We are hoping to

bring them to our home when we

return to Pakistan. Azeem believes we

can have 20 children in the new

home. There are 2 large bedrooms

downstairs which we plan to use for a

girl's room and boy's room. Each has

a private attached bath. There is a

large double kitchen downstairs and a

big eating hall/ classroom. We will

continue to look for another home

which we can rent to accommodate

more children. This is a very difficult

task. Azeem looked at over a hundred

homes before he found the house we

rented. ...only the Lord can make it

happen. He speaks the language and

is Pakistani but there is so much

opposition doing God’s work in a

hostile environment. It is a miracle

we have the house and kids we have.

We take one day at a time. We trust

that by the Lord's blessing we can

continue to work in Pakistan to

rescue more children, distribute

Bibles and minister to needy people."

"The ultimate goal is to one day

purchase land to build a boy's dorm,

girl's dorm, church/ school, and have

a farm where we can grow our own

food. It would be beneficial for the

children to be able to run and play

outside. It will also be a better

situation for privacy of living as

foreigners in Pakistan. Azeem says

when the Lord provides a large piece

of land and buildings we could have

100-200 children. Again this needs

lots of prayer. It can only come by

God’s provision. "

 Safe Haven Home is in need of monthly

sponsors to help ensure they can continue to

grow and take in more children. Recurring

monthly donations help the home plan ahead

for the year financially.

 We also help the Munir family raise funds for

their family as they work as missionaries in

Pakistan. Funding helps with their travel

expenses, food, and raising their 3 children.

 Join us in praying for everyone at Safe Haven; that the

Lord would send more children in need of a home, that

He would protect all involved, that the children would

give their lives to Christ as their Savior.


